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Welsh Government, Cathays Park, Cardiff , CF10 3NQ

Happy to communicate in Welsh or English

Dear Resident,

We wrote to you recently to say you have been chosen to take part in the National Survey for Wales.

By taking part in the National Survey, you will help organisations like local councils, Welsh 
Government and NHS Wales make decisions. This study is being carried out for the Welsh 
Government by Verian and Beaufort Research.

The fi rst part of the study takes place over the telephone, followed by a short online section, so please 
let us know your phone number. To say thank you for taking part, we will send a £15 gift voucher.

We look forward to speaking to you soon.

Sabrina Lynch
Field Interviewing Team

How to take part:
To take part, go to our secure web survey page www.gov.wales/surveywales or scan:

Enter this access code: <UAC1> <UAC2>

Or, please call the number below with your name and phone number and we’ll get back to you to 
make an appointment.

You can also contact us if you have any questions about the survey on 0800 008 3244.

Or email nationalsurveywales@veriangroup.com

To request a letter in large print or Braille
please phone 0800 008 3244

or email nationalsurveywales@veriangroup.com

Help improve local services 
and receive a £15 thank you
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